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 Nancy Mayo OBJ2014/4531/P 19/08/2014  14:57:25 The Woodland Trust advises that, as a precautionary minimum for  veteran trees, no works take place 

within an area that has a radius 15 times the diameter of the tree at breast height or 5m beyond the 

crown, whichever is the greater.

The applicants, by contrast, appear to be stipulating reduced tree production zones for the veteran trees, 

thereby subjecting them to a real risk of harm.  This is completely unacceptable and the footprint of the 

proposed plans therefore needs to be redesigned accordingly.
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